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I have owned guns in the past and STILL do not believe nor feel it's any source of 

inconvenience to apply for or have a background check done in order to purchase a 

firearm. I consider it part of the process showing responsible ownership for a firearm. 

I would have to wonder at anyone's intent if they were complaining about a minimal 

waiting period for a permit. After all, this is in the name of RESPONSIBLE gun 

ownership. 


